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The Cheon Il Guk American Youth Missionaries have finally landed in Czech Republic! The first two 

days we toured the historic city of Prague, taking in all its beauty and learning more of its illustrious 

history. We observed the deep background of the Czech people while also stopping now and then for 

some food and fun. Prague has many amazing sights and we are prepared to love it and its people with 

God's love as our guide! 

 

  
 

Eager to share our blessings, we ventured onto the Czech University campus to visit the place where we 

will be reaching out to students for the next three months. While interacting with the students, we have 

become more and more immersed in the culture and history of the Czech Republic. We are so excited to 

give to the people of this country and share God's love. 

 

 


